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October 28, 2014

To All IFTA Commissioners and IFTA Inc. Staff:

In relation to New Jersey'’s recent transition to a new IFTA processing platform a
miscommunication has occurred between New Jersey and the New York Regional
Processing Center (NYRPC) staff. This miscommunication resulted in New Jersey
not being included in the NYRPC's netting process for the upload of data to the IFTA
Clearinghouse for the month of September. New Jersey has begun preparations with
our vendor to have this data uploaded with the October data in November. We
apologize to all jurisdictions for this error.
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